
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice to discontinue the seasonal water line system in Wolfeboro 
 

The Wolfeboro Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing will be held Wednesday, 
April 17, 2024, at 6:30 PM in Great Hall at the Town Hall located at 9 Union Street, 
Wolfeboro to take comment on the discontinuation of the seasonal water lines. 
 

Wolfeboro Water Department has approximately 200 seasonal water line customers.  These 

customers are fed with thousands of feet of smaller diameter plastic pipe that is run above ground 

in ditches and woods.  These pipes have been identified as a potential risk for contamination to 

the water system and a large maintenance cost to the town.  It is recommended by DES that they 

either be replaced with industry standard material or removed and service to those homes be 

terminated.   

If there is anyone with a disability needing any modification and/or auxiliary aid to access 

the meeting, please notify James S. Pineo, Town Manager at 569-8161 at least 72 hours prior 

to the meeting date. 

 

Posted: Wolfeboro Town Office   April 1, 2024 

  Granite State News   April 11, 2024 

  Conway Daily Sun   April 4, 2024 

 


